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THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 
 

A huge Thank you goes out to Sara Thiessen 
and Joel Thiessen for organizing the Soup, 

Taco & Pie fundraiser once again.  Thank you 
to the many volunteers who came out and 

helped alongside to make this event possible.  
We profited just over $10,500.00 

Grades 4-8 Christmas 
Program 

Thursday, December 19th 
at 7:00pm at Sommerfeld 
Mennonite Church. Dress 

Code is dark bottoms, red, 
white, or green tops. 

Volunteers Needed: 
We are looking for a few volunteers to go 
shopping for goodies and assemble the 
Christmas goodie bags for our students.   

Aylmer Christmas Parade 
A huge Thank you!  to Lisa Reddekopp and Rose Enns for 
organizing the float this year.   Thank you!  to the many 

volunteers who came alongside and helped. 

Christmas Gift Cards 
If you are looking to order gift 
cards for Christmas please get 
your order in before December 

13th at 9:00am  

Thank you to the parents that were able to attend this month’s Annual Meeting.   

Early Dismissal 
 

Thursday, December 19th we will  
dismiss everyone at 2:30pm. Grades 
4-8 will need to be dropped off and 

picked up at Sommerfeld.  

BLESSING OTHERS THIS CHRISTMAS! 
In this season of giving we, as a school, want to reach beyond 
us to give to someone. At the Christmas program an offering 
will be taken. The proceeds of this offering will go to Benny & 

Ester Fehr.  Benny & Ester, along with their children Danae, 
Tyson, Isabella, and Marcus, are a former family of MSCS. 

They moved their family to Bolivia last winter to serve there 
as missionaries. If you want to gift a staff member and are 

not sure what to go get them, we would consider it an 
honour if you would donate to this worthy cause instead. Tax 

receipts can be issued for gifts of $20.00 or more. 


